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Los Alamos County Boards & Commissions Application

General Information

All County Board and Commission members must be residents of Los Alamos County.

Once a resident fills out and submits this application, an interview is scheduled with the B&C's
County Council liaison, the relevant staff liaison, and the B&C Chair.  After the interviews, the
applicants' names are presented to the full Council during a regularly scheduled Council meeting,
where a vote is taken regarding the appointment of each applicant.  Each applicant will be notified if
they are appointed or not.

Only on-line applications will be considered.  

If you are interested in applying for the Board of Public Utilities, please contact Jamie Kephart at
505-662-8132.

If you are interested in applying for Labor Relations Board, please contact Denise Cassel at 505-
662-8047.

Profile

Board and Commision Application

Note:  Please be aware that as a public entity, the County of Los Alamos, is obligated to furnish this
information to the public if requested.  Note also that current LANL employees, if appointed to a
Board or Commission, may be required by LANL to complete a 701 form.

James N Robinson
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How did you learn of this Board/Commission vacancy?

If yes, which one? (Los Alamos County law prohibits
residents from serving concurrently on more than one
County board except as expressly approved in writing by
the County Council before the appointment is made.)

Party affiliation as registered: (Select one of the following) *

 Republican 

Registered to vote in Los Alamos?

 Yes  No

Do you currently serve on any County Board or Commission?

 Yes  No

Interests & Experiences

Which Boards would you like to apply for?

Environmental Sustainability: Reapplying 

Why would you like to serve on this particular Board or Commission?

I would like to continue serving on the Environmental Sustainability Board because there is so much more
to do. After helping with the Brush and Bulk item collection, which will help us capture more brush, we are
working towards keeping more food out of our waste stream. These two efforts can reduce the amount of
waste in Los Alamos, and save money from the transport of that waste off the hill. In addition, I would like
to continue to help Los Alamos become a bear safe community, and the ESB is a perfect conduit to help
bring bear education to Los Alamos. Finally, I would like to start working with the Utilities Board to start
working on a plan to harvest rain water that would generally be list in our parking lots or retention ponds.

Current Board Member

Environmental Sustainability Board
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What volunteer or professional activities have you participated in that could apply to this
appointment?

Beyond currently serving on the ESB, I am the current chairman of the board of Land of Enchantment
Wildlife Foundation. Among my responsibilities are community outreach, fundraising, and maintaining our
foundation's on-line presence. These duties all support the foundation's mission of helping those
individuals and organizations that take their own time to care for injured wildlife. Using my connections
with the ESB and LEWF, I was able to work with the Pajarito Environmental Education Center to host
New Mexico's first Bear Festival.

The time involved may be 10-15 hours per month or more. Are you able to serve the
volunteer hours and attend training needed to perform your duties as an appointee?

Yup, I am more than able to serve.

What would you like to accomplish during your tenure on this Board or Commission?
(Please identify any special interests you have that led you to become interested in serving
on this Board or Commission.)

My main goal I would like to accomplish during my tenure on the board is investigating and implementing
a rain harvesting program at the county and citizen level. To me, with an average of 18 inches of rainfall a
year, the county could capture large amounts of water (almost 20,000 gallons) that can be used for other
means than flowing out into a canyon or retention pond to evaporate. In addition, I would like to continue
to look for ways for Los Alamos to become a more bear friendly community.

Have you had any direct or indirect involvement with this Board or Commission or with the
County staff supporting this Board or Commission or County Councilors? If so, please
explain.

I am currently a member on this board. In addition, I have recently collaborated with several county
councilors on the Bear Festival and the Recreation Bond.

Are there any issue or matters, financial or otherwise, that you are now or might become
involved in that may come before the Board or Commission for which you seek
appointment?

As this moment, I am not aware of any issues or matters that can come up at the time of this re-
appointment.

If you have any questions, please contact Libby Carlsten at 505-662-8261 or
libby.carlsten@lacnm.us
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